
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
To: All National Judo Federations 
             November 8, 2016 

Budapest 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
  
The IJF has the pleasure to inform you that you can propose more candidates for a special 
program of forming referees for high performance athletes.  
 
We kindly remind you that this advanced program will allow the participants to go through 
the different levels of refereeing in order to obtain the licenses corresponding to these, in a 
more accelerated pace.  
 
The candidates should be top athletes from your federation, who have a continental, World, 
Olympic, or IJF event – Grand Slam or Grand Prix medal.  
 
In order to benefit from this program, please submit the name of the athlete(s) and his or her 
CV at the address: referee.education@ijf.org by 30th of November, 2016. 
 
Thank you in advance for your contribution and proposals. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

      


